DIOCESE OF ST. CATHARINES

P.O.Box 875
St. Catharines, Ontario, Canada
L2R 6Z4
905-684-0154
THE CHANCERY Fax: 905-684-2185
MEMO

To:  All Clergy/Religious/Parishioners in the Diocese of St. Catharines

From: Bishop Gerard Bergie

Date: March 27, 2020

Re: AMENDMENT TO COVID-19 MEMO OF MARCH 26, 2020

Please note the correction to the times that the Cathedral of St. Catherine of Alexandria will remain
open for personal prayer.

The Cathedral will be open Monday — Saturday 11:30 am — 12:30 pm, and on Sundays from 9 am
—10:30 am.

As previously noted there will be a limit of five persons at a time, they cannot stay longer than 15
minutes and the same protocols will be in place.

Sunday Mass celebrated by Bishop Bergie will be live streamed from the Cathedral at 11:30 am
beginning March 29, 2020.

May God bless you.
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